
All, 
 
VERY IMPORTANT AMENDMENT. 
 
Please take note we have a supply constraint for part number AAT3639 and therefore managing 
orders for this part very closely.  
We will no longer be able to accept orders for this part 

   
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
This letter serves as formal notification that Skyworks Solutions, Inc. is discontinuing the 
production of the following products.  The products contained in this notice are part of Skyworks’ 
product portfolio review process. Skyworks Solutions, Inc. acknowledges the obligation to 
promptly inform our customers of the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to 
prepare for alternatives and/or assist in their product portfolio renewal process.  Our intent is to 
support these products for a limited time in order to allow for future planning by all of our 
customers, therefore, we will offer last time buy opportunities to support your needs.  
 
With this notification Skyworks extends the opportunity of a last/lifetime buy for the following products: 
 
 
 

LTB Part Alternate Part 

AAT3693IDH-AA-T1 N/A 

  
 

“Skyworks has the right to reject orders” 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
Lica Nichols 
Global Sales Operations 
 
 


